Replacement School Update - May, 2021
North Sidewalk Barricade on 43 Ave

Due to safety concerns, Lear Construction will be barricading the sidewalk on the north side of 43rd
Avenue, most likely for the remainder of the school year.

X Sidewalk Barricade

Students will need to walk on the south side of 43 Avenue

Drop-offs will
be easiest in
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There are two access points into the construction site,
which have become very rutted, pitted and muddy
during the course of the construction project. For the
safety of our students walking to school, and all
pedestrians, Lear Construction will be placing
barricades on this sidewalk, beginning on Monday, May
31, which will remain in place for the foreseeable future.
This will impact students who walk to and from Chester
Ronning School, as well as families who drop-off and
pick-up students in the morning and afternoon.

Starting next week, students who walk will need to
cross at the 62 Street Close crosswalk and use the
sidewalk on the south side of 43rd Avenue. Parents
who drive are encouraged to use the 62 Street Close as
a drop-off point.

The Lear Construction Crew will now be parking on the
north side of 43rd Avenue, providing additional space
for families to park and drop-off/pick-up on the south
side of the street, where the sidewalk remains open.

Please contact the school if you have any questions. (780)672-5588



